
Answering Reviewers 

We would like to thank the reviewer and editor for the careful reading of this 

manuscript as submitted for publication to the World Journal of Gastroenterology. All 

of the revisions completed at the request of the editor are listed below, as well as 

highlighted in the updated version of the manuscript.  

1. Accepted change to Name of Journal and added Manuscript No and Type. 

2. Updated authors affiliations to include full province name and Country. Not all 

authors have a Department name associated with their affiliations. In these 

instances, College names are inserted instead. 

3. Revised Author Contributions statement as per the guidelines and editor 

suggestions. 

4. Revised Correspondence To statement as per the guidelines and editor 

suggestions. The email provided (whitney.duff@usask.ca) is the email address 

issued by my institution.  

5. Revised in text references as requested by the editor.  

6. Updated figure titles and added legends as per editor requests. 

7. Update table titles and added abbreviations list below applicable tables. 
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